473 Denslow Hill Road, Hamden, CT 06514 (203) 248-1220

S. R. Morss
R2
Boxford, MA 01921

Dear S. R. Morss:

Thank you for your reception report of WNNR on 1220 kHz from November

29, 1986. It was very complete, in fact, the most complete DX report
we've received, and we have received several since the Mexican agreement
was signed allowing us 24 hour operation.

Your accurate report occurred during the last seven minutes of our 500
watt (first hour past sunset) operation; at 5:30PM we dropped to 320 watts,
our second and subsequent hour power.

Thank you again for your reception report of WNNRI!

S rely,

Pete Salant
President & General Manager
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